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End of Year Financial Push at New Hope Catch-Up Tithes! 

 

Thanks so VERY MUCH to everyone, for the all faithful tithes made by everyone so generously this 

year! 

 

In the last days of the year, it's a great, final opportunity to donate to New Hope Family Church. (Tax 

DEDUCTION!) 

 

A chance to do tithing catch up, or perhaps make a last-minute, large, "one time, stand-alone 

contribution". 

 

You know, sometimes we think that because True MOTHER IS here, the primary impact realm OF 

TRUE PARENTS is only spiritual. It isn't. The impact of TP's work is also very much tied to material 

power as well. Look no further than the world-shaking impact of The Washington Times, Mother's recent 

rallies, or even our own fantastic, new facility at Melford. All these substantial, real world developments 

require funding. 

 

There's no question - Financial Power in creating a new world is an integral and essential component. 

 

Abundant financial muscle matters. 

 

Your sacrificial and gratefully-received generous tithing enable all that. 

 

So, this is a great time at the end of year to make a generous contribution. Either to round out your own 

tithing, if you've fallen a bit behind, or as a stand-alone, larger contribution in and of itself. 

 

New Hope especially depends on large and catch-up tithing donations at year's end. 

 

Either: 

 

1 Donate one time, or auto deduct online at our NHFC Webpage, newhopefamily,info. 

 

2. Mail a check directly to our finances dept: Ms. Kyoko Betancourt, University Park, MD. 

 

3. Bring a check/cash to the Sunday Service SUNDAY. 

 

Thanks for reading! Happy New Year to All! 

 

God Bless you and your Family in 2018 ! 

 

Jim Boothby, Pastor 

 

 
 

 


